From: Hannah Hazelberg

To: Lee, Chris; Dimitrijevic. Marina; Bauman. Robert; Coggs. Milele; Hamilton, Ashanti; Perez. Jose
Subject: Reference file 201378
Date: Friday, June 18, 2021 1:42:13 PM

Hello Alderwoman Dimitrijevic,

With the Zoning, Neighborhoods and Development Committee meeting coming up on the
morning of Tuesday, June 29, the Bay View Historical Society encourages and supports the
historic designation of the Puddlers' Cottages. As the alderwoman for the area and a voting
member of ZND, your support is critical to the designation passing. The designation would
help preserve Bay View's historic homes, and help maintain affordable housing.

Thank you!

Hannah Hazelberg
BVHS President
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